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Tuesday 7th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Egyptian Workshop  

 

In Year 4 we are studying the Egyptians as part of our history topic. To support our learning, we 
have organised a visit from Partake, who will come to school and spend the day teaching the 
children about the life of Ancient Egyptians.  
 
During the day, the children will be: 
 
• Re-creating the scents and aromas of Ancient Egypt   
• Investigating and handling artefacts used in mummification  
• Discovering the clothing and makeup of an Egyptian princess  
• Dressing up and taking part in a stunning and atmospheric ‘burial ceremony’ where the story 
unfolds through the use of costume, narration, mime, music, dance and drama. 

To ensure everyone is fully engaged in the workshop, we ask that children (and teachers!) come 
dressed as an Egyptian.  On the following page we have attached some costume ideas. 

The day visit will take place on Thursday 30th September. A voluntary contribution of £8.60 per 
pupil is required. Unfortunately, this activity cannot take place if the voluntary contributions do not 
meet these costs.  

If you would like your son/daughter to take part in this workshop, please pay £8.60 on MyEd by 
Friday 24th September.   

We look forward to a great day!  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Miss Tomycz & Mrs Dougal 

Year 2 Teachers 
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